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As we head into the second half of the summer, we are pleased to share with you the end of the year program activities as well as an update on our current and upcoming events. 

За българската версия на бюлетина, моля вижте страница 3.
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On May 30 Step for Bulgaria Foundation hosted the official closing of Step in the Future!, a full-year educational program training Bulgarian underprivileged youth in independent life skills. The 35 young participants from four orphanages in Sofia, Plovdiv and Berkovitsa presented their projects to a five-member professional jury.  In a special contest, the students demonstrated the skills they’ve developed during the program: team work, time management, presentation skills and creativity to present a very traditional object the 'straw' with non-traditional applications. The best team was awarded to participate in the Summer Academy.
 Many thanks to the professionals who joined our jury: Kalina Simidchiyska and Milena Kulinska (CareerSpeeder), Zahari Nankov (Hyphers Dance Company), Irina Grozdeva and Peter Goryalov (DreamersDo) and to three creative groups who greeted our participants:Bulgarian Slavey children vocal group, Veseliatsi dance school, Zahari Nankov’s hip hop group.

The event enjoyed media coverage both in the Bulgarian national daily newspapers and the online medium. 

STEP Bulgaria 2010 Summer Academy is on its way. The two weeks intensive training camp will take place near Varna between Aug 22 and Sept 3. Forty teenagers without parental care, tutored by 20 Bulgarian and international volunteers, will participate in workshops on professional skills, entrepreneurship and career planning. Several organizations active in personal and professional development willi be contributing to this Summer Academy 2010: Vereni Adventure Coaches, Art of Living, the Bulgarian Yoga Association, a renown Varna PR Agency, and others. 

June 16 - Step for Bulgaria took part in the international fundraising activity of Global Giving. Donations doubled during the course of the day and we collected 700 pounds for the Summer Academy project. Thank you to all of our donors and supporters!
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On July 10 one of the most dedicated participants in Step in the Future received a special award:  Hrisi worked with a jewelry designer to create a pair of beautiful earrings. This is the start of further collaboration that would help Hrissi gain more confidence and give her a chance to see how her work can bring both satisfaction and material returns. Many thanks to the young designer Kostadina Nacheva! 
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Our summer intern is here. Jeannie Kwok is an MBA student at INSEAD. She arrived on July 13 and is currently undertaking a variety of challenging activities such as drafting a guide for professional teaching of underprivileged children and working on the online PR and international partnerships strategy in a team with other volunteers. 

July 21. Step for Bulgaria launched its new program for trainers: Trainer’s Pact Step in the Future. The initiative is open to NGO colleagues, social workers and community members who would like to become a qualified coach of children without parental care. For more info, click here. 


Want to help us help the children? There are various ways you can contribute to Step for Bulgaria. Besides monetary gifts, we also need volunteers as well as good ideas! Click here to find out more on how you can support us.

Stay informed about us on Facebook and Twitter.
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